
Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and 
Chippewa Indians  

Annual Sturgeon Release Ceremony  

 

September 13th, 11AM to 2PM 

Hannah Park on Sixth Street  

Downtown Traverse City 
 

Please join us for our second annual ceremony to 
return Nmé (Lake Sturgeon) back into the Boardman-
Ottaway River. The event will include a drum ceremony 
and prayers, food and drinks and a community release 
of hundreds of juvenile Nmé.  Please bring a lawn chair.   

For additional information, please contact GTB Natural 
Resources Department at (231) 534-7500 


